

10th February 2021

Dear Parent/Carer/Student,

As promised today, please find below a series of links to Subject Loom Videos as created by our specialist teachers. They are approximately 4 minutes in length each and should serve as a good starting point in helping students make initial course preferences as part of our choices process.

Art and Design:

https://www.loom.com/share/30ea8326da664c4a815977e06595058c

Business:

https://www.loom.com/share/d58a312bd0604437abc1604c5c05aba4

Drama:

https://www.loom.com/share/87d3e0cf338b46d0a17c390bf4e0940b

DT:

https://www.loom.com/share/f41afb6d3faf42f281b7480365a313d0

Food:

https://www.loom.com/share/0b8c36bfc79e4639bf60457aaa928200

French:

https://www.loom.com/share/53bb396fc01f4404ac6c1b32d5360dbf

Geography:

https://www.loom.com/share/16f566b7626040aea4311bb8ecbc9060

History:

https://www.loom.com/share/d52ba4bdd55940ea954ec0963949cdfc

IT:

https://www.loom.com/share/c2eb7d9a2beb485f96f589e1d356974f

Music:

https://www.loom.com/share/23c3439ef64a48c0a396fa4db3c3f585

Music Technology:

https://www.loom.com/share/2c9e075fba544d588bcb5c3934bdc5d0

Head Teacher: Mrs P Wilson BA (Hons)

Telephone: 01453 822469 Fax: 01453 825615 Email: office@maidenhill.gloucs.sch.uk

Kings Road, Stonehouse, Gloucestershire GL10 2HA

PE:

https://www.loom.com/share/c7492e7f43324cfb86cf03c81a159066

Religious Studies:

https://www.loom.com/share/11676d095f4c456390836acf784707dd

May I take this opportunity to remind your son/daughter if they have not already watched the virtual assembly that they can watch this here:

https://www.loom.com/share/ccadfa535f7040bbb0238d7ac4fade5a?sharedAppSource=per sonal library

A link to the Parent/Carer presentation on choices can also be found here: https://www.loom.com/share/19c2d977a30047619b18ac9c774cf209?sharedAppSource=personal_library

The Choices booklet can be found on our website.

Over the February break, I will send you details of and links to the LIVE question and answer sessions we plan to run with our subject teachers that will span three nights from Monday 22^{nd} to Wednesday 24^{th} February. In this communication, I will include the link for students to compete their subject preferences online. As a further reminder, our preferences form will open on Wednesday 24^{th} February at 7pm and all students must enter their subject preferences by Friday 26^{th} February.

If you have any further questions, please contact your son/daughter's tutor in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Hunter

Deputy Headteacher